
 

 

 

 

 

13/07/21 

Dear parents and caregivers 

The NSW Department of Education continues to be in discussions with NSW Health regarding the 

current spread of the COVID- 19 Virus. NSW Health is currently very concerned about the growing 

number of COVID -19 cases, particularly in South West Sydney. 

Schools in South Western Sydney will be learning from home in Week 1 of Term 3. Because of the 

increased number of cases in this area, we ask that you keep your children at home unless it is 

absolutely essential for them to attend school.  

Students must not attend school if they have any symptoms of COVID-19 at all, and must 

immediately get tested and isolate. There are many testing clinics in your local area which can be 

found here. 

Symptoms of COVID-19 include: 

• fever (37.5 degrees Celsius or higher) 

• cough 

• sore throat 

• shortness of breath (difficulty breathing) 

• runny nose 

• loss of taste 

• loss of smell. 

The following arrangements are in place to ensure your child has all the necessary resources they 

will require to learn from home during this time. This includes: 

• Access to Mainsbridge Google Classrooms – Teachers will be working in these classrooms 

during normal school hours, excluding their scheduled breaks from 11:00am-11:30am and 

1:00pm -1:30pm. 

• Daily lessons – lessons will be added daily, 

 

➢ Literacy/communication 

 

➢ Numeracy 

 

➢ Morning Circle/Music 

 

➢ Sensory Activity 

 

https://schoolsnsw.sharepoint.com/:f:/r/sites/DistanceEdResources2/Interim/Disability%20l

earning%20and%20support/SignificantLevelOfAdjustment?csf=1&web=1&e=cqKiHr 

 

 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/health-and-wellbeing/clinics
https://schoolsnsw.sharepoint.com/:f:/r/sites/DistanceEdResources2/Interim/Disability%20learning%20and%20support/SignificantLevelOfAdjustment?csf=1&web=1&e=cqKiHr
https://schoolsnsw.sharepoint.com/:f:/r/sites/DistanceEdResources2/Interim/Disability%20learning%20and%20support/SignificantLevelOfAdjustment?csf=1&web=1&e=cqKiHr


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

➢ Life Skills at home tasks 

 

• A creative Arts project will be organised for you and the activity resources will be sent home 

via the mail. 

 

We thank you for your cooperation during this challenging time for our school and wider 

community. We will continue to be in regular contact to provide information and updates. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Nicole Katen 

Principal 

Mainsbridge School 


